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Activity: Rail Safe Friendly and Careers in Rail event 
Venue/Destination: Colas Rail UK, Rugby 
Year group(s) trip open to: Year 10 and Year 12 
Date of trip: Tuesday 4 June 2024 
Cost Per Student: £0 
Name of Trip Co-ordinator: Miss P Hunt & Miss K Wright 

 

13th May 2024 
 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
RE: Colas Rail UK - Rail Safe Friendly and Careers in Rail event 
 
As part of our gold level membership of the Rail Safe Friendly programme, we are pleased 
to announce that students in Years 10 and 12 have been invited to attend an event 
arranged by Colas Rail UK, providing important opportunities to discuss safety within rail 
initiatives and for our students to meet and network with several employers.  
 
The event will take place on Tuesday 4th June 2024 at the Colas Rail UK depot in Rugby.   
 
The event will start at 11.00am, there will be presentations and talks focused on the Rail 
Safe Friendly programme, followed by a buffet lunch. This will be followed by employer 
networking and further talks on careers within Colas Rail UK, including: Apprenticeships, 
‘Women working in Rail’ and the Graduate programme. The day will finish with a tour 
around their depot.  
 
We will travel to and from the event via minibus and are due to arrive back at the Academy 
for the end of the school day. In the unlikely event that the trip is delayed, you will be 
required to collect your child. 
 
Students in Year 10 should wear full school uniform, students in Year 12 their usual school 
wear. As mentioned above, lunch is included, students should bring a water bottle. 
 
If your child would like to take part in this fantastic opportunity, please complete this form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/XmmQxbMqS3 by 3pm Tuesday 21st May 2024.  
 
Places will be issued by ballot if oversubscribed. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me via hunt@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss P. Hunt 
Director of Careers 
Guilsborough Academy 
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